8TH INTERNATIONAL CORONARY CONGRESS



1-3 December, 2022 | Tokyo, Japan*

On behalf of the Program Committee, I am honored to welcome you to the 8th International Coronary Congress 2022 in Tokyo.

I have no doubt that over the course of the meeting all of us will grow in our knowledge of contemporary issues of coronary artery surgery, such as Graft deployment, FFR CABG, off-pump CABG, Non-sternotomy CABG/MICS/Robotic/Hybrid, Low LV function, Controversies of ISCHEMIA, FAMEIII and AHA ACC Guideline, etc.

Please don't miss this exceptional experience and enjoy a fantastic stay in Tokyo.

Looking forward to seeing you in Tokyo.

For travelling to Japan, VISA is no longer required after 11th October.

PROGRAM CHAI



Hirokuni Arai

COURSE DIRECTORS



John D. Puskas



David P. Taggart



Shuichiro Takanashi